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AGENDA 

 
Lincoln Board of Selectmen’s Site Visit 

Thursday, July 21, 2022 

Lincoln Town Hall, 148 Main Street, Lincoln NH 

12:30 PM 

 
The Board of Selectmen’s Meetings can be attended in-person at the Town Hall Building. Masks and 

social distancing are recommended. 

 

Non-Meeting Notice 

 

The Board of Selectmen will be participating in a legal 

discussion with Town Counsel on Thursday, July 21st, 

2022 at 12:30pm at Lincoln Town Hall. This meeting is 

not open to the public. 

 

 

 

 

Posted July 13, 2022 
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